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I am writing in opposition to this bill (HB 3838).  As a current DSP, and former PSW 

for the past almost 9 years, I see this as a very intrusive overreach into not only my 

personal time, but an additional burden and distraction taking time away from my 

professional career, my client, and their person centered care.   

  Becoming a DSP, highly recommended by case management of my client, I found a 

better way for me to simplify my career advancement, being treated with more 

respect and less invasion of my personal time.  

  This Bill does nothing FOR clients.  Who does this bill actually benefit?  

    

Kindly, 

Loanne De Michele 


